From: Beth Yohalem-lisley

To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: Gas leaf blower ban
Date: Saturday, June 15, 2019 10:50:00 AM

Two-cycle gas leaf blowers cause environmental and public health problems. There is noise pollution and toxic
exhaust that sickens people and sickens our environment. The operation gas leaf blowers damages our quality of life
and our peace of mind.

Please represent me and so many others with your support of HB3350.

Thank you

Beth Yohalem-llsley,
Licensed Acupuncturist
www.mississippihealthcenter.com

Ph 503-267-1565 f 503-546-0033

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:bethyohalem@msn.com
mailto:HEE.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

